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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Yolo Federal Credit Union Donates $3,000 to Trevor Project 
 
Yolo County, CA: Yolo Federal Credit Union announced they donated $3,000 to The Trevor 
Project. The Trevor Project is the world’s largest suicide prevention and crisis intervention 
organization for LGBTQ young people. Its goal is to serve 1.8 million crisis contacts annually by 
the end of its 25th year while continuing to innovate its core services. “At Yolo Federal, we have 
defined corporate values that encourage authenticity, celebrates differences, and ensure 
everyone has an opportunity for success,” said Jenee Rawlings, Yolo FCU President/CEO. 
“Mental illness is a serious public health crisis that affects individuals, families, and entire 
communities. We believe in the mission of the Trevor project and are proud to actively support 
the LGBTQ community.” 

The Trevor Project uses its guiding principles, including diversity & inclusion, youth-centricity, 
and quality, to make important decisions about programs, events, and staffing. The 
organization focuses on five key programs: crisis services, peer support, research, public 
education, and advocacy. “We are committed to helping our community thrive; that means we 
support organizations that value equality,” said Matt Lane, Yolo FCU CFO. “As a member of the 
LGBTQ community, I am proud to work for an organization that demonstrates daily how to be 
an ally.”  
 
Yolo Federal is committed to supporting organizations that provide invaluable services. “At Yolo 
Federal, we believe in supporting organizations like the Trevor Project, that has paved the way 
for LGBTQ support,” said Kelley Jacobsen, Yolo FCU Vice President of Marketing & Operations. 
“We support organizations that advance inclusivity efforts and advocate for those in need.”  
 
Yolo Federal Credit Union has served the local communities since 1954. Membership is 
available to anyone who lives, works, worships, or attends school in Yolo County. Yolo FCU is 
federally insured by the NCUA. To learn more about Yolo Federal Credit Union, 
visit www.yolofcu.org  or call (530) 668-2700. 
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